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Youth Ministry Precautions to Prevent the Spread of COVID-19
1. No one with a fever, COVID-19 symptoms, or known exposure to COVID-19 will be admitted to youth ministry activities. The following screening questions will be asked at the beginning of each event of every participant, youth and adults. Parents are asked to check their teen’s temperature prior to arriving at the activity. 
a. Do you have a fever? 
b. Do you have any symptoms of COVID-19? 
c. Have you been exposed to anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19 in the past 14 days? 
2. Masks are required indoors at all times by all participants, youth and adults (accommodations made for medical exemptions). We have extra masks in the youth ministry office but encourage everyone to bring their own. Masks are not required when we are outdoors provided that everyone is able to keep 6ft of social distance. Masks are required outdoors when the appropriate distancing is not possible. 
3.   Youth ministry staff and volunteers will clean and disinfect door handles, tables, and other surfaces before and after every youth ministry activity. For activities lasting more than four hours, there will be more cleaning of surfaces as needed. Hand sanitizer use and/or dedicated times for additional handwashing will be built into the activity schedule. 
4. Transportation for youth ministry activities off-site will be provided by the youth’s own families. The youth ministry team will not be car pooling at this time due to the need to social distance. Parents will be expected to drop off and pick up youth at the event site. The only exceptions to this rule are events that are walking distance within the parish where the entire group plans to walk together. Or when a bus is used for transportation. Bus transportation guidelines require that participants use every other seat, one person per seat, family members may sit together.
5. Group food sharing will not be permitted at this time. All food will be store bought in individualized packages, prepared by a restaurant or each participant will bring their own individualized meals from home. 





This document is subject to change as our safety needs dictate and as additional guidance is received from the Arlington Diocese and the CDC. For more information on our youth ministry or our dedicated response to providing safe activities for families, contact us at youthapostolate@stveronica.net. 
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